<DATE>

<CONTACT>

<TITLE>

<COMPANY>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY, STATE  ZIP>
Dear <CONTACT>:

On behalf of the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce and Advantage Asheville 2010 Campaign Leadership, we would like to gratefully acknowledge your five-year financial pledge in support of the Chamber’s comprehensive economic and workforce development programs.  Your investment will begin in 2006 and will be paid annually through 2010.
<COMPANY>’s financial commitment is a strong statement in support of the Chamber’s efforts to ensure continued positive growth throughout Asheville and Buncombe County. Your investment is greatly appreciated and is of the utmost importance as we build momentum to reach our $3.5 million campaign goal.
Thank you for your continued support of the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce and Advantage Asheville 2010. 

Sincerely,
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Robert A. Sipes, Co-Chair



Fred F. Groce, Jr., Co-Chair

(Progress Energy)




(BB&T – retired)

